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RE-HOMING PLAN 

FOR BIRDS AT AVIARY 

CHURCHILL PARK 

 

1. Continue to operate the Aviary with a staff member overseeing the volunteers, 
who feed the birds and clean the cages, from 9 am to 12 pm every day.  
 

2. Find temporary foster homes for four of the exotic birds, who will be moved 
permanently to the Gage Park Tropical House when it is completed. 

 

3. On January 15, 2018, begin re-homing the rest of the birds with bird rescue 
organizations and individuals who are approved by Animal Control Services as 
animal foster homes.  This will give the existing volunteers time to seek approval 
with Animal Control Services as animal foster homes that are able to care for one 
or more of the birds.  In addition to meeting the usual requirements, including 
having appropriate knowledge and facilities and undertaking to humanely care for 
the birds, the organizations and individuals taking the birds will be required to: 
 
- not breed the birds; 
- receive permission from Animal Control Services before moving the birds, if 

that ever becomes necessary;  
- provide veterinarian care for the birds when needed; and,  
- provide annual updates on the birds to Animal Services.   
 

4. Where possible, Animal Control Services will arrange for the temporary 
placement of birds until January 15, 2021, so that the birds may be moved to a 
private aviary subject to item 5.  If such an arrangement is not possible for some 
or all of the birds, then Animal Control Services will arrange for a permanent 
placement.  
 

5. If, no later than January 15, 2021, the volunteer community satisfies Animal 
Control Services that it has a suitable permanent private aviary, those birds that 
have been placed temporarily with be moved to the aviary and will become the 
property of the private aviary. 
 

6. If, at January 15, 2021, the volunteer community has not satisfied Animal Control 
Services that it has a suitable permanent private aviary, the birds that have been 
placed temporarily will become permanently housed in their current foster home, 
or other suitable location to be sourced through Animal Services. 
 

 
 


